Steven Seee

From: Lynne Gould <strangould.1@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:49 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: H-5515

Dear Committee Members,

| am writing to express my support for resolution H-5515, which would eliminate the 30 day voter registration waiting
period from the Constitution, thereby expanding voter rights.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Lynne Gould

33 Massasoit Ave.
Warren, RI 02884



